
From: Suzanne Woodward [mailto:Sznnewd@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 4:41 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern pass 
 
Suzanne Woodward 
Po box 160 
Spofford, NH 03462 
 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Listen to the people who love our beautiful state.  Stop holding us hostage to your greed. No no no 
never northern pass. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Suzanne Woodward 
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